
 

 

 

May 29, 2024 

 

 

Dr. Theresa Orosz 

Acting Vice President for Academic Affairs 

Middlesex College 

2600 Woodbridge Avenue 

Edison, NJ 08818 

 

Re:  Middlesex (County) College-Fairleigh Dickinson University Scholars Program (the 

“Agreement”) 

Dear Dr. Orosz: 

We are pleased that Fairleigh Dickinson University (“FDU”) and Middlesex College (“MCC”) 

have entered into the Agreement to provide a pathway for students with Associate degrees as 

they progress toward Bachelor’s and Master’s degrees.  

We are writing today to supplement and provide additional information regarding our articulation 

arrangements under the Agreement. 

The Agreement already provides that up to 64 credits taken at your school may be considered for 

transfer to a B.A., B.S., or combined bachelor’s/master’s programs at FDU.  To expand upon that 

provision, please see the attached course equivalencies, which are available for those of your 

students participating in the Film & Animation program. 

We hope this information will be useful to you and your students, and we look forward to our 

continuing collaboration.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 
Benjamin Rifkin, Ph.D. 

Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

 


